
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

20th December 2018 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

Thursday 20th December  Break up for Christmas Holidays 
Monday 7th January   Back to School 
Monday 28th January   Class 3 Great North Museum Visit 
Wednesday 30th January  Year 5 Staindrop Visit 
Thursday 31st January   Class 3 Swimming Competition 
Friday 15th February   Break up for Half Term 
Monday 25th February   Back to School  
 

We would like to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Healthy and 
Happy New Year.  

 

Christmas Play 

Well, what can I say about our Christmas           

performance of “Will Santa Get Shot Down?”. 

The children were magnificent which goes to 

show how much hard work was put in by both 

pupils and staff. The costumes that you provided 

were great, which added authenticity to the 

show.  

We would like to say “Thank you” to The             

Cornerstone Christian Centre for allowing us to 

hold it there as well as having numerous        

practices.  

Thank you also to everyone who donated raffle 

prizes, we really appreciate your generosity.  If 

you have not yet claimed your prize please call    

into school in the New Year and we will sort it 

out for you.  

Giessen Visit 

Our visit to Giessen is now over and I 

am pleased to say that everyone     

involved had a fantastic time.  The 

children thoroughly enjoyed meeting 

their pen pals and they found the 

Christmas Market magical, they even 

had some snow.  Mr Brown and Mrs 

Sturrock said that all of the pupils 

were very well behaved.    



Christmas Coffee Morning 

We held our Christmas Coffee Morning this 

morning, it was lovely to see so many family 

and friends in school. Thank you to everyone 

who donated cakes and mince pies, they went 

down a treat.  

Your kind generosity helped us to raise 

£111.69 for our school fund so a 

big THANK YOU to everyone who 

came.    
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Sporting Events 

We have quite a few sporting events coming 

up after Christmas, could children please bring 

tracksuit bottoms and a warm coat as well as 

their PE kit to these in case of periods of        

inactivity. Thank you,  Holidays 

We break up for the Christmas Holidays 

on Thursday 20th December and return 

to school on Monday 7th January 2019. 

We break up for half term on Friday 15th 

February and return on Monday 25th 

February.  

  Christmas Parties 

Our school Christmas parties took place 
on Wednesday 19th December. 
The children enjoyed their 
games and dancing as well as 
their party food.   

Clubs Next Term 

Our after school clubs next term are as       

follows:- 

Monday  Gymnastics KS1/KS2 

Tuesday  Hand Ball KS2 

Wednesday Team Sports KS2 

Thursday  Yoga KS1/KS2 12 places 

 

We will send letters home after the holidays 
to be signed and returned, thank you.  

Snack  

We would like to invite all pupils to take 

part in our snack scheme, it costs 20p 

per day for a drink and something to eat 

at afternoon break time. If you would 

like your child to take part please send 

in £1 a week or £6 for the Half Term in 

an envelope with your child’s name and 

SNACK on the front. Thank you.   

Fund Raising 

We would like to say a big “THANK YOU” 

to  everyone who bought sweet bags and 

made  donations to raise £55 for Zoe’s 

Place. We also received 25 bags of sweets 

which were taken to Lyon’s Court for the  

residents to enjoy.  


